Dear Commissioners,
I support the proposed continuation of the Rix’s Creek mine with the associated employment and economic benefits to Singleton and the surrounding towns.
I think the landform being presented in the EIS will fit in with the surrounding farming areas and the water body being shown in the void may have a potential use for pumped hydro electricity generation as has recently been discussed for a project in Muswellbrook or fish farming.
I also think the project presents a reasonable method for mining the resource available minimising impacts to the environment and residents.
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Chris Moy
